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Dear Mr. Slaughter:  
 
We have logged each of your March 11, 2022 correspondence as an appeal for the adequacy of 
search in the following four requests, NRC-2022-000064, NRC-2022-000065, NRC-2022-
000068, NRC-2022-000069, respectively.  These requests sought records retrieved by the four 
search terms you provided: UFO, Unidentified Flying Object, UAP, and Unidentified Aerial 
Phenomena, at the designated nuclear plants for the specified time periods. 
 
Your appeals have been assigned the following reference numbers that you should use in any 
future communications with us about your appeals: NRC-2022-000100, NRC-2022-000101, 
NRC-2022-000102, and NRC-2022-000103.  
 
Brittany Johnson (Contractor, Pathfinder Consultants, LLC) is the person assigned responsibility 
for your appeals in support of the NRC’s Office of the Chief Information Officer.  She may be 
reached by telephone at 301-415-3740 or via email to Brittany.Johnson@nrc.gov. 
 
If you have questions on any matters concerning your FOIA appeals, please feel free to contact 
Ms. Johnson or me.  I can be reached at 301-415-7169. 
 

  Sincerely, 
 
 
       Stephanie A. Blaney /s/ 
 
 
       Stephanie A. Blaney 

  FOIA Officer 
  Office of the Chief Information Officer 

 


